
To the Council Members, 

 

I am in full support of Councilmember’s Nancy Navarro’s resolution to recognize the second 

Monday in October as Indigenous Peoples’ Day. I also fully support the resolution to adopt this 

day as an official state holiday, and to urge Montgomery County Public Schools to undergo a 

review of its curriculum to better incorporate the histories, narratives and cultures of the 

country’s Native peoples. 

 

 


